April 24,2024
To whom it may concern,

WITHOUT PREJUDICE

Electrical Disconnection Notice

Dear Occupant:

It is with regret that we must advise you that the electric service at your address is scheduled to be
disconnected on May 13, 2024.

This action on our part has been brought about because of an outstanding issue with the owner that
covers the electricity supplied to the premises.

Yours truly,

PUC Distribution Inc.

PUC Services Inc., 500 Second Line
East, P.O. Box 9000,
Sault Ste. Marie, Ontario P6A 6P2

P: 705-759-6522 ssmpuc.com
F: 705-759-6510 customer.care@ssmpuc.com



